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Dear Parents,

Welcome to DiscipleLand! I’m so glad to have your child join our class as we welcome Jesus, our Hero and King. During this quarter, your child will discover how twenty New Testament heroes and heroines met Jesus and responded with gifts of faith. Children in this class will meet Mary and Joseph, Jesus’ earthly parents, who were the first people to welcome Jesus as the Messiah. They will follow Jesus’ ministry as He touches the lives of those around Him.

They will learn how John the Baptist honored Him; Matthew brought others to Him; the twelve disciples left everything behind to follow Him; Nicodemus asked Him questions; Martha and Mary became His good friends; Zacchaeus extended hospitality to Him; James and John wanted His glory; Peter declared that Jesus was God; Joseph of Arimathea sacrificed to take care of His body; Mary Magdalene loyally looked for Him; and Thomas learned to trust Him as the risen Savior!

I am your partner as you disciple your child spiritually. Extend your child’s learning by asking him or her about the lesson, reinforcing the Bible story being taught, and practicing the memory verse together. Please contact me for ways you can help in class and at home. Our class welcomes your involvement in praying for us, praising your child for his or her accomplishments, and volunteering to help. 

Together, we can make this class a success in the lives of our children. I am excited about teaching God’s Word to your child. Please pray that I will follow God’s lead for the students and that their ears will be opened to everything that God has designed for them.

Your prayers are the most valuable gift you can give to your child. Let’s work together to impact the life of our children for eternity.

Your friend in Christ,
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